
‭Date: 13.12.2024‬

‭Notice‬

‭It is hereby notified that the Department of Computer Sc. with‬
‭collaboration with IQAC is going to organize a seminar titled‬‭“The Future‬
‭Connectivity: Transforming the World with IoT”‬‭on wednesday, 18th‬
‭Dec,2024 which will be held at Room 102 at 12:30 PM. The speaker of the‬
‭seminar is Dr. Himadri Nath Saha, Assistant Professor, Surendra Nath‬
‭Evening College. All faculties and students are requested to attend the said‬
‭seminar.‬


